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Your choice of GP Practice: consultation
On 7 April 2010 the Committee considered report (HOSC/18/10), a consultation by the Department of Health on how to enable people to register with the GP practice of their choice. The Committee had not been formally approached for comment but felt that comments could be submitted in response to the consultation. 

Some issues had been raised in previous scrutiny reviews around the funding situation of new patients registering at a surgery. One comment will be passed to the Department of Health as part of the consultation process, in which all committee members were invited to participate. This relates to the funding issue whereby funding does not move automatically with a patient to a different GP practice and that there could be a significant delay of 2-3 years for the PCT to receive the funding for a newly registered patient. 

